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TO: RISK MANAGEMENT COMMITTEE No. 3-13 RE: RISK MANAGEMENT COMMITTEE MEETING
SCHEDULED IN WASHINGTON, D.C. ON NOV. 14TH; COMMITTEE DINNER TO BE HELD ON
NOV. 13TH
 

The next meeting of ICI’s Risk Management Committee has been scheduled in Washington,
D.C. for Thursday, November 14th from approximately 10 a.m. to 3 p.m. at the Institute’s
offices. When making your travel plans, please plan to join us at an informal dinner of the
Committee that will be held at a local restaurant on the evening preceding the meeting.

As we get closer to the meeting date, I will send another memo to the members of the
Committee to determine attendees and elicit topics to include on the meeting agenda.  In
the meantime, please save this date on your calendar so you can plan to join us at the
meeting and dinner.  Please also remember that the next quarterly call of the Committee
will be held on Wednesday, September 18th from 2-3:30 p.m. [Eastern].  You will receive a
reminder of this call in early September.

If you have any questions about the Committee or the upcoming meeting, please contact
Tami Salmon of the ICI, our Committee liaison, at 202-326-5825 or tamara@ici.org.

I hope to see you in November!

 

Tamara K. Salmon
Senior Associate Counsel
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abridged and therefore incomplete. Communications from the Institute do not constitute, and
should not be considered a substitute for, legal advice.


